Name: Date:

WH-Question

Read the passage then answer each question.

The Lost Puppy

One sunny afternoon, Anna decided to take a walk in the park. As she strolled along the path, she heard a faint whimpering sound coming from behind a bush. Curious, she went closer and found a small, brown puppy sitting there all alone. The puppy looked scared and hungry. Anna gently picked up the puppy and decided to take it home.

At home, she gave the puppy some food and water. After eating, the puppy wagged its tail happily and snuggled up to Anna. She decided to name the puppy Max. Anna then made posters with a picture of Max and her contact information, hoping to find his owner. Meanwhile, she took good care of Max and they became great friends.

A few days later, Anna received a phone call from a woman named Mrs. Brown. She was Max's owner! Mrs. Brown was so happy and grateful that Anna had found and taken care of Max. Though Anna was sad to see Max go, she was glad to reunite him with his owner. Mrs. Brown promised Anna that she could visit Max anytime she wanted.

- I What did Anna find behind the bush?
- Why did Anna make posters with a picture of Max?
- 3 Where did Anna take the puppy after finding it?
- 4 Who called Anna about the puppy?
- 5 How did Anna feel when Max went back to his owner?